HIGHLANDS COUNTY
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

Purchasing Division

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF RFP

August 17, 2017

Re: RFP 17-038 - ARCHITECTURAL AND ENGINEERING SERVICE FOR THE
HIGHLANDS COUNTY SHERIFF’'S OFFICE DETENTION RECONFIGURATION:
PROJECT NO. 16056

Dear Proposers:

Please be advised, that a “Notice of Official Withdrawal of RFP” has been implemented
for RFP 17-038.

This decision has been made in accordance with the Consultants’ Competitive
Negotiation Act (CCNA), F.S. 287.055, which requires the evaluation and qualification of
no fewer than three (3) Proposers. The Purchasing Division received two (2) responses.
The responses remained unopened.

A future RFP for this project may be issued after the County has reviewed the current
specification. You will be notified electronically is a new RFP has been issued.

Any questions concerning the withdrawal of the RFP should be addressed to the
Purchasing Manager.

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the Highlands County Board of
County Commissioners.

Sincerely,

Danielle Gilbert, CPPB
Purchasing Manager, HCBCC

4320 George Blvd., Sebring, FL 33875
P: 863-402-6524; F: 863-402-6735; dgilbert@hcbcc.org



